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Submission: I strongly oppose the development of and any other part of a sewerage treatment plant anywhere in Cooranbong
North, especially in the proposed location within JPG land within Watagan Park estate.

This was NOT part of the original plan made to me as a purchaser in the new development. If it was part of the original plan
than it was not clearly advertised until close to 2 years after the initial land release of Watagan Park.

The sewerage should be piped to Morisset Treatment works as per original plan. And therefore all infrastructure needs to be
upgraded to handle it.

The residents located directly adjacent to the planned treatment plant have not been given any consideration. Most of them have
been there for many years and now have this to deal with. An issue that will certainly cause them to either put up with

unnecessary smells and noise and/or have a lower selling price of the property if they were to sell and move on.

I sincerely hope that this does not go ahead without thorough consideration of current residents.
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